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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate

May 2, 1994

The Reverend Father Mampre Kouzouian, Pastor
Holy Trinity Armenian Church

145 Brattle Street

Cambridge, MA 02138-2296

Dear Father Mampre:

Thank you for your letter of April 26 with the enclosed
check of $2,952.00 for the Karabagh Relief Fund.

The spirit of giving, concern and generosity of all who were
involved is commendable.

May God bless you and your parishioners for all you have
done.

With prayers,
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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate
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